

85 Main Street East Milton, Ontario L9T 1N4 Phone: 1 (905) 878-8865

Email: info@miltonorthodontics.ca

March 8, 2022

Dear valued Patients and Parents of Milton Orthodontics,

Re: Office Covid-19 Protocols

I wish to provide you with an update with respect to our continuing Covid-19 protocols. First of all, I would like to thank all of you very much for adhering to our Covid-19 protocols to date. Your cooperation has allowed us to keep you, other patients and our staff safe and healthy. At this time, there are **no changes** to our current Covid-19 protocols. Although the province is opening up in the retail and restaurant sectors, as a professional office providing patient care, we continue to be mandated by the government of Ontario and our dental governing body, the Royal College of Dental Surgeons of Ontario (RCDSO), to continue with our current Covid-19 protocols. This includes filling in Covid-19 screenings prior to your arrival for appointments:

https://miltonorthodontics.ca/covid-19-screening-questionnaires

As well as following our appointment (current patients) and consultation (new patients) protocols:

https://miltonorthodontics.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/COVID_Appointment_Protocols.pdf
https://miltonorthodontics.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/COVID_Protocols_Consultation.pdf

Masks still need to be worn into and out of the office even after March 21.

There may be changes into the future with our Covid-19 protocols and I will inform you as soon as this happens. Please, do not hesitate to contact us by phone (905) 878-8865 or by email info@miltonorthodontics.ca if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you again for your trust and confidence in Milton Orthodontics!

Sincerely,

Dr. Eva Berka